
 

 

 

 

Calling On New Mexico Attorneys! Please Volunteer for the Bar 
Exam Coaching Program! 

The State Bar of New Mexico’s Committee on Diversity in the Legal Profession is proud 
to offer an inclusive coaching program for applicants from all diverse backgrounds 
taking the New Mexico Bar Exam. The program is designed to match an applicant with 
a committed attorney volunteer who will serve as a resource for the applicant. Coaches 
and applicants will communicate in person, via phone, e-mail, and/or virtual meeting 
during the applicant's bar preparation. Attorney volunteers will not be expected to teach 
applicants substantive law. To volunteer or to learn more, contact State Bar of New 
Mexico Equity in Justice Attorney Abby Lewis at abby.lewis@sbnm.org. 

 


